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It costs nearly $25 one way to get from my home to Sydney city using the M5 and new airport 
tunnels. This cost is excessive and quite frankly un-Australian. Sydney has become one of the 
most tolled cities in the world, a distinction of which we should not be proud. I am also 
disappointed that the revenue from these toll roads does not cover the cost of the infrastructure or 
generate revenue for the people of NSW but is rather owned by foreign investment groups and 
super funds therefore siphoning money out of our state and the country to the detriment of the 
hard working people of NSW who are already battling stagnating wages, extraordinary housing 
costs and some of the most expensive childcare in the world. 


